
NEW

EASY-TO-ACCESS 
SCHOOL MENUS

New easy-to-use features include:
• 	�More information about menu items, including a photo

and description

• 	�Filter for common food allergens like nuts, wheat and dairy

• 	�A translation feature to translate your menus into a number
of different languages

• 	�Access to nutrition information like carb counts and calories
with just a few clicks!


	District Name: The way we access our school menus is changing in an exciting 
new way! Nantucket Public Schools, in partnership with Chartwells K12, 
is now using Nutrislice to publish the school menus to a new 
interactive website and a free smartphone app! Now our school 
community can access our menus anywhere, anytime!
	Insert Date and Information: The new site and mobile app will be available November 4, 2016 and information will be available on our website and a flyer sent home for a start date of November 4, 2016. Be on the lookout for the launch of our new siteand feel free to direct any questions to Linda Petersen, Food Service Director, 508-228-7280 x1236.


